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Welcome to your new class for 2020-2021
Hello, and welcome to your new class for 2020-2021. My name is James Shore and I am going to be your teacher next year. I have been at Mayfield School since September 2019 and I have taught at lot of you last year, and know you all from doing my gate duties.
Your Teaching Assistants will be Lorna and Julie, all of our photos are below so you can get to know who we are before September. 
We are going to have lots of fun next year and learn lots of new things.  We will have communication books so we can write to parents / guardians to let you know what exciting things we have been up to.            

[image: ][image: ][image: ]




            Julie                  James             Lorna 
Next year we are going to be doing lots of activities around independent living and getting us ready for Sixth Form. To help you get ready over the holiday please try to take part in as many household tasks as possible, hoovering, cleaning, using the dishwasher, doing the gardening – as many as you can try. 
Please check the school website for more activities you can take part in over the holidays linked to our curriculum in September. 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in contact with me j.shore@mayfield.bham.sch.uk 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you in September. 
James, Julie and Lorna 
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Latest Parent letter

Simon Harris

Fri 22/05/2020 20:09
we will be providing all current pupils with 2 sew on badges free of charge to go on existing To: ALL
uniform and you will be able to buy more if required.
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° Dearall,
a I e For information only, here is the latest parent letter
which is going on the website tonight.

Academy

Finally, | would like o inform you that having spent two years at Mayfield School, in September | Kind regards,

will be returning to Wilson Stuart School to take up the post of Executive Headteacher. It has been yr—

an absolute pleasure working at Mayfield with you and your children, laying the foundations that

are now firmly in place for Mayfield Academy to flourish. | am delighted to announce that James Simon Harris
Horspool, who joined us in September 2019 as interim Associate Head of School, will be taking
over the role of Executive Headteacher at Mayfield Academy from September and he will be an
incredible leader of a wonderful staff team as the school moves towards being outstanding. We
will provide more details about the whole staff team and the new class groups for September Work: 0121 809 2500
2020 after the half term break. Mobile: 07879 612582
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Interim Headteacher
Mayfield School

In my new role, | will have responsibility for all of the teaching and learning across Wilson Stuart The information contained within this e-mail
School, Queensbury Acodemy, Bluesky Nursery, Lime Tree Nursery, The Hive College and Mayfield (and any anachment) sent by Mayﬂe\d School is
ield on a regular basis fo see how the
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